M. T. Okuda
Secretariate
Tokyo Colloquium
Yomiuri Research Institute
1-7-1, Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku
Tokyo 100, Japan

Dear M. T. Okuda,

Thank you for your several messages. I am afraid you didn't receive my letter from Paris July 18th.

The problem is that I won't be in Lisbon during the months of September and October. I will be in USA. However, I do intend to participate in the greting in Pacis, as agreed earlier. Therefore, I cannot use a ticket Lisbon-Paris-Lisbon. Rather, I need a ticket New York-Paris-New York.

I didn't tell you in April because at thet time my plans were still undefined as to my priorities in the Fall of this change in the budget of the Colloquium won't create any difficulties. culties.

I will be in the hotel the 22nd in the afternoon to the 26th morning. I also ask you to send the pre-paid ticket to my travel agency who is coordinating all my travels:

Mr. Lima Agência de Viagens Europeia Av. da Liberdade, 233 1252 Lisboa Codex Telex 43491 EUCARG



I have just sent by special mail my text for the session IV 6f the Colloquium.

Yours sincerely,

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo

Fundação Cuidar o Futuro

